

Kelvin Kent Western Colorado Friends of the Himalayas PO Box 2022 Montrose, Colorado 81402 USA

10 July 2019

Dear Kelvin

I am writing to thank you and all at the Western Colorado Friends of the Himalayas for your generous gift of £800 of Child Rescue Nepal. I can confirm that this will be used to rescue and care for trafficked children.

I've enclosed a new report outlining our activities and achievements over the past twelve months, so you can see the current work that your donation will be funding.

We visited Nepal in March and are due to return in November to check in on the excellent work happening there. Visiting the care homes, we heard many incredible and difficult stories from the children living there. Many of them have had a rough start in life and never expected their lives to change. They are so grateful to donors such as yourselves who have turned their lives around.

Thank you again for your faith in our work and your tremendously generous support.

With very best wishes

J. Boga

Joanna Bega Chief Executive